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/ There were eleven regular meetings held during the 
(year with an average attendance of twenty-six, the largest 

• attendance at any one meeting being thirty-seven and the
smallest sixteen. 

There has been an increase of eleven members, thirteen 
new members being enrolled, and two have severed their 
connection with the Auxiliary by removal from the city. 

The total number of contributors is sixty-six, one being 
a life member, and six members of the General Society. 

• After paying expenses the sum of $197.23 was con­
tributed by the members)

OFFICERS FOR 1899.
Hon. President...................... Mrs. Leitch
President................................ Mrs. Hyslop « •
ist Vice-President.................. Mrs. Angus Johnston •
2nd Vice-President................Mrs. Ireland
3rd Vice-President.................. Mrs. Wm. Brown
Secretary................................ Mrs. Spencer
Treasurer.........................  Miss Kate Fraser

MARGARET Malcolm, Secretary.

Gordon Mission Band.
Secretary’s Report.

THE officers of the “Gordon Mission Band,” in presenting 
- their report, do so with feelings of gratitude to God for 

His goodness and for the measure of success attending their

Last year we reported a membership of 15, since then 
it has increased to 21, of whom 2 are members of the general 
society. 

> | * Our meetings during the year were well attended and
1 ‘ much interest shown by the members in the study of China.

At our Thankoffering meeting we had a very instruc­
tive address from Mrs. Hyslop, the Presbyterial President. 
The offering was $10.35, and the whole amount raised during — B 
the year for missions was $29.56.


